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I was taken aback to learn that Chevron Corporation could not afford to clean up the mess they
made, especially because their earnings in November 2024 are $4.25 billion. The hope of this
community is that we can restore the estuary and reconnect it to Puget Sound. We believe a revised
feasibility study with updated soil samples should address the reconnect as well as Tribal rights and
interests. We are not asking Chevron to do anything more than to clean up the site in
environmentally safe fashion that takes into account the problems of climate change, and
foreseeable hazards that have not been reflected in the current feasibility study. This area means a
great deal to the population of Edmonds, our home. Please take all comments by the citizens
seriously. Consider that we envision a future when wildlife can move from our estuary to the Puget
Sound. Pretend your grandchildren live and play and learn here and create a legacy that will make a
safe place for generations.


